
 

 

 

 

Date: August 8, 2023 

Ref. No. DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Pre-Nursery – II/012/2023-24   

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Happy India Week! 

 

I’m delighted to share with you the exciting developments at DPS Surajkund as we embark on a 

journey to instill a deep sense of patriotism and citizenship in our little Dipsites. 

 

Our educational program- ‘The India Week’ is going to focus on introducing various aspects of our 

country’s rich history, diverse cultures, and inspiring leaders. Through interactive sessions, 

storytelling, arts and crafts, and other engaging activities, our Dipsites will be learning about the 

values that make our nation special. We have also emphasized the importance of respecting our 

national flag and understanding its significance as a symbol of unity and pride. 

 

As we approach the culmination of ‘The India Week’ program, we are delighted to invite you, 

grandparents, and guardians, to join us for a special event- ‘Jashne Azaadi’. The event will feature 

a heart-warming flag hoisting ceremony, symbolizing the aspirations and hopes we have for our 

young learners. It will also include captivating presentations by a few of our students, showcasing 

what they have learned through the week. 

 

Together let’s nurture the spirit of patriotism in our children and help them become 

compassionate, responsible, and active citizens of our country. 

 

Event Details: 

• Flag hoisting ceremony will be at 9:30 a.m. at school premises on August 15, 2023. We 
request you to reach the premises latest by 9:15 a.m. along with your ward.  

• We look forward to our students wearing Indian attire on that day. 
 

Thank you for your unwavering support in our efforts to provide our children with the best 

possible learning experiences. 

 

 

Regards 
 
 

 

Principal 

 


